
Letter of
Appreciation

Dear Ravi Gupta,

We would like to express our sincere appreciation for your exceptional work during your internship as a
Senior Web Developer in the Web Development Department at our Mumbai location. Your dedication
and expertise were pivotal in ensuring the successful and timely completion of all our projects.

From August 1st to December 1st, you contributed 240 hours of diligent work. The quality of your
output and your ability to work collaboratively with the team have not gone unnoticed. We are pleased
to note that your progress has been Outstanding, reflecting your commitment to excellence.

We are pleased to acknowledge your significant contributions and extend our gratitude for being an
integral part of our company’s success.
 

meshcraftassets@gmail.comMumbai
+91 91122 99195
+91 93215 76721

Date:

Sarthak Wage
CTO, MeshCraft

Best Regards

December 2, 2024


